
 

 

PRIMARY BLOCK 

MOM AND ME LIBRARY NOTICE  

2024-2025 

Dear Parent,                                                                                              10th September 2024 

 

 

 
Mom and Me - Reading time together 

 

A Unique library for Mothers of the Primary Block was started in 2016 to involve mothers in bedtime reading 

habits. You will be glad to know that it will open its door to all mothers of FS2, Year 1, Year 2 and Year 3 on 

the 28th of Sep. To become a member of this library, you must donate two suitable children’s story books to the 

library, and you will be eligible to take two books of your choice every month, which must be read out to your 

child during the month. After reading the book, please record the names on the reading record sheet provided 

to you during registration. 

At the end of the Academic year, your name will automatically be registered in the “Mothers Reading 

Competition” if you have read more than twenty-five story books to your child. Based on the number of books 

the child comprehends, finalists will be selected by the class teachers, and their mothers will be interviewed 

before the winners are announced in June 2025. 

I wish you a happy reading time with your child. 

Best Wishes,                                                                                                              

Shikha Dixit 

Supervisor-Primary Block      

 

 


